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Dear Parents / Caregivers 

 

For the first half of the year your child has been taking part in the Taku Wairua programme.  This 
programme has had fortnightly sessions on four themes- belonging, self discovery, goal setting and 
citizenship.   
 
Next Tuesday (6th July) the last session of the program involves the children giving their time and skills to 
make a positive difference in the community, linking to the theme of citizenship. This will involve the 
children going to Mangaonua Gully in Silverdale, where they will do some Gully cleaning, rock painting, 
educational games, and learn about some of the native plant species. This will be from 10am-2pm. 
 
The children will be travelling to and from the gully via bus.  
 
Due to the recent wet weather I suggest bringing a rainjacket and a spare pair of shoes. Do not wear 
jandals or slides.  
 
Please return this form to your classroom teacher.  
 
 
I give permission for ________________________ to attend the day. 
 
 
Signed ___________________ Name of parent __________________________ 
 
 
 


